10-0728-Ms1 July 28, 2010

RESCIND BOARD REPORT 10-0526-MS2
ASSIGN THE NAME ERIC SOLORIO ACADEMY HIGH SCHOOL
TO THE NEW HIGH SCHOOL BEING ESTABLISHED AT 5400 S. ST. LOUIS AVENUE

THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER RECOMMENDS:

Assign the name Eric Solorio Academy High School to the new high school being established at 5400 S.
St. Louis Avenue.

DESCRIPTION: On December 16, 2009, the Chicago Board of Education approved the establishment of
a new high school to be located at 5400 S. St. Louis, Chicago, IL 60632 (Board Report: 09-1216-EX16).
The high school was referred to in the establishment Board Report as the “54™ & St. Louis High School"
for identification purposes. On May 26, 2010, the Board approved the name Ignacio Zaragoza High
School (Board Report: 10-526-MS2).

However, after additional community outreach, the CEO recommends that the Board name the school the
Eric Solorio Academy High School to honor a Chicago police officer and community member. Eric Solorio
was a member of the anti-gang unit at the Chicago Police Department who was killed in the line of duty in
2006.

LSC REVIEW: Not applicable.

AFFIRMATIVE
ACTION STATUS: Not applicable.

FINANCIAL: No cost to the Board at this time.
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